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Stone County School District
Superintendent’s Office
214 Critz St. N.
Wiggins, Mississippi 39577
601-928-7247

Bid Notice

The Stone County School District will accept proposals until 4:30 p.m., Monday, January 19th, 2015 for the purpose of upgrading the network switching infrastructure for the school district and the wireless access system for Stone High School. Copies of the specifications for both RFP’s can be acquired as follows:

1.) They may be requested by phone at 601-928-8207 OR
2.) They may be acquired from the internet at: http://www.stone.k12.ms.us/RFP Postings 

An RFP Question and Answer page is available at:   http://www.stone.k12.ms.us/RFP Q&A 

Bids will be opened at 1:00 p.m., Tuesday, January 20th, 2015 in the conference room at the Stone County School District Superintendent’s Office located at the address listed above. Bids must be submitted in a SEALED envelope clearly labeled as follows:

“RFP SCSD Switch Upgrades 2014-15”
Envelopes which arrive improperly labeled, not sealed or after the January 19th, 2015, at 4:30 p.m. deadline will not be considered. 
The Stone County School District Board reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any informalities.


Dr. Gwen Miller
Superintendent
Stone County School District
